

Ysgol Bae Baglan

Headteacher Mr R. Rees Senior Leadership Team Mr G. Williams, Mr S. Davies, Miss N. Williams Mrs K. Palmer, Mr A. Marchant, Mrs S. Rogers, Mrs K. Willment, Mrs R Williams

> Seaway Parade, Port Talbot, SA12 7BL Tel: 01639 508540

> > 21st December 2023

Dear Parent / Carer,

Year 9 Options and Parents' Evenings

This year there will be **two** Parents' Evenings organised for the parents / carers of Year 9 pupils as they prepare for the important stage of choosing option subjects for study in Years 10 and 11.

The first Parents' Evening will be held at **5.00pm on Thursday 11th January 2024** in the Main School Hall and will provide an opportunity for myself and other Senior Staff to outline the thinking that lies behind the option choices offered to your child.

The second Parents' Evening will be held on **Monday, 15th January 2024 via School Cloud,** where you will have the opportunity to discuss your child's progress, attitude to learning and wellbeing with their subject teachers. More information will follow in the New Year.

All pupils will have access to the Options Booklet prior to both meetings which provides an outline of each subject and the choices on offer. This is available on our school website, along with additional information about the process which can be accessed by clicking here. All pupils will have had a comprehensive option talk outlining the process at YBB. This has provided them with the opportunity to gain invaluable information about this process as well as the opportunity to ask any questions that they may have.

Pupils will submit their Option choices electronically using the submission form which is available on our school website or by clicking here. Please note choices can only be made after the Parents' Evening on 15th January and must be submitted by **Friday 26th January 2023** at the latest.

Should you encounter any problems, then please email ybboptions@npt.school.

Please can I remind you that car parking is available in the rear car park which is accessed via Sirius Drive (SA12 7BT). Please do not park at the front of the school as this may lead to congestion on the main road.

As the Headteacher of Ysgol Bae Baglan, I look forward to meeting you at the Option Evening.

Yours faithfully,

R. Rees

Mr. R Rees

Headteacher/ Prifathro

www.BaeBaglan.school mail@BaeBaglan.school